
 

 

BROADHEMPSTON  VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
SCHOOL LIFE GROUP  

 

 

Meeting: 4th July 2023  

In attendance 

 

Rebecca Sear (Governor, Chair), Jill Ryder (Exec Academy Head), 

Louise Kneafsey (Oak parent rep), Karen Barlow (Staff), Helena Lyons 

(Reception parent rep), Gemma Newbery (Sycamore parent rep), 

Therese Carwithen (Business Admin) 

Actions 

Apologies Jessica Swinfen (Chair PTFA, parent) 

Kurtis White (Birch parent rep) 

 

Approve 

previous 

minutes 

Previous minutes approved.  

Matters arising 

from previous 

meeting 

A. Jill to discuss art display with village community shop 

 

B. Jill to share relational behavioural policy/approach with 

minutes 

 

C. Jill/Therese to message out to school parents for Oak class 

rep from Sep 

 

 

 

 

D. Jill and Karen to consider fathers day celebrations 

 

 

E. Karen to check if younger children can attend Spanish club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F. Jess to organise bell tent 

 

Complete 

 

Complete, shared. 

 

TC to message both 

Sycamore and Oak 

class for a rep 

 

Complete, cards sent 

home 

 

Years 2 and 3 

currently joint, this 

will run for Autumn 1 

term. 10 attendees 

min. The extra 

curricular lessons do 

not read across to the 

curriculum for all 

classes in school.  LK 

to ask PTFA about top 

up or payment for 10 

places. 

Done. 



 

G. Rebecca to investigate parent run after school group 

 

This may need to be 

handed over and 

carried forward. 

Academy Head 

report 

JR presented the Heads report – see report for details 

First aid across the school really well received by parents as a valuable 

skill to introduce.  

 

Discussion about the relational behavioural approach and to consider 

when it is rolled out to involve parents in understanding its principles.  

 

 

 

Parent Rep 

feedback 

Birch 

• No feedback. 

Sycamore 

• Camping, has developed really strong bonds in that group and 
a great experience.  Thank you. 

• Comment regarding safety of the children on the upcoming 
beach trip. Jill explained the staff to pupil ratio, sectioning of 
the beach, hi vis jackets. 

Oak 

• No feedback. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA news 

 

PTFA 

PTFA have raised £13k this year and have invested approx £12,300.  
 
Worked really well joining forces with Landscove for the Colour Run 
and this is something we’d love to do again.  
 
Colour Run raised approx £1500. A big thank you to the teachers who 
supported us and especially Jill with her whistle!  
 
We are going to discuss working with Parish Council next year to 
upgrade the playground and see if we can apply for some sizeable 
grants. Any ideas v welcome or if anyone would like to be involved, 
please let us know.  
 
We are hoping to give the back playground a makeover before the end 

of term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AOB Thanks to RS for forming the group and handing it over.   

Date of next 

meeting  

TBD  

Date of next 

meeting 

Note - Children of those reps attending meeting can join the after 

school club free of charge for the duration of the meeting. 

 

 


